
Greetings to you all! Happy fall! I guess 

it is here whether we enjoy the cooler 

weather or not, but the glorious colors 

of the trees are something to 

appreciate. Let us embrace it and 

rejoice in whatever God has for us. 

This newsletter is going to be our new 

monthly communication with you. We 

hope you will use this opportunity to 

connect with us and see all of the great 

things that are and will be happening at 

our church. We are praying you will be 

in prayer over how you can be of 

service to our community through our 

church. There are so many ways you 

can get involved. 

Are you good with kids, feel called to 

teach? We need nursery workers, 

Sunday School teachers, and volunteers 

for Adventure Club, Jr. High, and High 

School. Do you like getting to know 

new people? We need greeters and 

people who will connect with shut-ins 

and visitors. 

We would like to challenge you to be 

alive, active, and growing in your faith. 

God is not limited by your limitations. 

He wants you to follow Him and trust 

that He will give you the courage and 

strength you need to do the things He 

has called you to do. Please fill out a 

blue Skills & Gifts Inventory sheet, so 

we can help you get involved. 

HAPPY FALL 2020 

4-6pm. It will be outside 

in our parking lot, and 

open to the community. 

If you would like to 

decorate your vehicle and 

hand out candy, please 

contact Pastor Steve at 

(559)676-1414. 

MOPS has an evening 

meeting October 1 at 

7:00pm, Bible Studies on 

the 8th & 22nd at 9:30am, 

and a playdate on the 

15th at 9:30am. 

There will be a Blood 

Drive in our gym on 

October 23 from 9:30am-

3:00pm. Please consider 

giving blood, especially if 

you have a rarer blood 

type. 

Our church is having a 

Trunk or Treat for the 

kids on October 31 from  
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Last month’s 

Scripture reading: 

 Romans 6:1-4 

 Matthew 6:19-24 

 Matthew 19:28-30 

 Matthew 6:25-30 

Mystery that has been 

revealed. 

Sacraments are ordinary 

things that point to 

extraordinary things. 

Everything belongs to 

God. 
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WAYS TO CONNECT: 
Did you know we are 
on Facebook, 
Instagram, and 
YouTube? 
 
Did you know our 
website has a 
constantly updated 
calendar of events 
happening at First 
Covenant? 
 
Did you know we send 
out prayer requests by 
email? Do you want to 
be included in our 
prayer Google 
Group? Call the office 
or email Sonja at 
first.cov.im@gmail.com 
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LOVE GOD, LOVE PEOPLE.  IT’S JUST THAT SIMPLE. 
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